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| am concerned that so much of the governments time is being taken up discussing the issue of same
sex marriage. Endorsement of same-sex marriage by our government will only encourage practices
that will contribute to confusion and unhappiness for many of our young Australian's. Young people
ought to expect adults and our legislators to give them right directions for their lives. A long-term goal
of the homosexual lobby is to be able to teach our young people that homosexual and heterosexual
marriage are on a par with each other. But clearly they are not the same. Male and Female anatomies
tell you this very quickly which is the design and plan of our Creator. From my observation
homosexual relationships have a higher break up rate than heterosexual relationships and won'’t
provide the stability for our nation like a heterosexual family could. Statistics tell of a lower than
average life expectancy for homosexual men, as well as no procreative potential, all endorsing very
clearly that Same Sex marriage is not a healthy thing for our government to be promoting in
Australian Life.

Please be assured that | am opposed to same sex marriage being made law in Australia.



